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DATE EVENT 

27.02.2023 Return to school 

1st March Strike Day 

2nd March World Book Day 

8th March  Y1 Pedestrian training 

9th March Y1 Pedestrian training 

17th March Red Nose Day 

21st March Odd Socks Day 

21st March Reception Height & Weight 
Checks 

22nd March  Rock Steady Concerts 

27th March Autism Awareness Week 

29th March Y6 John Muir—Stiper Stones 
Visit 

31st March End of Term 

17th April  Return to school 

Please can we ask that parents  do not 

use the staff car park. There have been 

a number of near misses when our 

staff are arriving in school and enter-

ing the car park.  

Parents/carers/guardians are respon-

sible for their children until handed 

over at the classroom doors. 

What a fabulous half term we have had in school. 
We have had some fantastic sporting successes 
and it has been so lovely to see wonderful sports-
manship from the children representing Lawley    
Primary. 

Our year 2 children had a super trip today to the 
CBSO in Birmingham and enjoyed hearing the 
beautiful music.  

A quick reminder that there is strike action taking 
place on Wednesday 1st March. The only classes 
that will be in school are: Miss Martin’s, Miss Wolf/
Mrs Allcock, Mrs Dorsett, Mrs Olenik/Mrs Swindell 
and Mr Griffiths.  All other children should remain at 
home. School will be re-open as normal on      
Thursday 2nd March.   

We have a very exciting half term ahead starting 
with World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March.  

Our OPAL project is progressing really well and we 
are hoping to be able to launch our mud kitchen ar-
eas after half term.  We are asking for donations of 
old pots and pans for the children to be able to use 
in them.  We are also asking for children to bring 
wellies in to the school to enable them to be able to 
access all areas of the school grounds and to       
protect their school shoes from the mud! 

We hope you have a safe and relaxing week off and 
will see you on Monday 27th February. 

 ParentPay Accounts 

Please can we ask that all ParentPay      

accounts are kept in credit. Lunches 

should be paid for in advance and all 

Breakfast Club and Afterschool Club 

sessions should be booked and paid 

for in advance too. Thank you. 

Attendance Matters 

Please can we ask that you call 

the School Office if your child is 

poorly. There is an answer-

phone facility if you call outside 

of school hours.  

If your child is late please bring 

them to the main reception 

where you will be asked to sign 

them in.  


